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•  tags track salmon and trout movement providing                   
critical data to support fisheries management in            
Lake Ontario. 

•  tags are set to pop-off in June and July.  
•  recovery of these tags allows fish movement data 
to be accessed.  

•  tags should be returned if found on or off fish.     


